
 

Vision: "Together, inspiring excellence" 

Mission: "Nurturing lifelong learners with God’s guidance" 

Values: "Love, Courage, Honesty, Faith and Forgiveness" 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please see below some information and reminders. 

 

Reporting illness 

Children with COVID symptoms (high temperature, new/continuous cough or loss of smell or 

taste) must isolate for 10 days (along with the rest of the household). A PCR COVID test is 

recommended and if this is negative, the child may return to school if they are well and the 

family can come out of isolation. We can not accept LFT tests for this purpose.  

There are twice weekly lateral flow COVID tests available which the government recommend 

for use. If you or your family are taking these tests they are for non-symptomatic use. If 

anyone if the household develops symptoms, a PCR test must be booked in. 

If a child in a class receives a positive COVID result from a lateral flow test, you must inform 

the school as the child’s bubble will need to close and isolate. The child will then need to be 

booked for a PCR test and if this is negative, the bubble may return to school.  

If a child in a class receives a positive result from a PCR test the child’s bubble must close 

and isolate for 10 days.  

If you receive a positive COVID test result during non-school hours please advise us on 

office1@christchurch.croydon.sch.uk  We have to track back 48 hours from the symptoms 

start or the test result is received so we may need to inform you during an evening if a 

bubble needs to close.  

 

 

 



Sports Day events 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are holding a Cross Country event on 29th June for children in Years 1-6. Children in 

each year group will be given an opportunity to run a cross country race in the park adjacent 

to the school. The distance for each race will be appropriate for the different age groups. If 

you would like your child to take part please send them to school in a PE kit. We hope that 

children who do not take part will be able to watch their year group's race. The races are 

open to all children regardless of ability and the emphasis will be on having fun running! We 

hope that as many children as possible will be able to take part. 

 

We are also going to be holding Sports Day this year, but as the Department for Education 

has not as yet indicated the lifting of any restrictions within school, this will be for pupils 

only. Parents / Carers are sadly unable to attend both the Cross Country and Sports Days. 

Please send your child to school in their PE kit on the date stated. We will ensure that lots of 

photos are taken.  

 

15th July (AM): Year 1 & 2 

19th July (AM): Year 3 & 4  

20th July (AM): Year 5 & 6  

21st July (PM): Reception 

 

John Burke 
Class Teacher 

 

 

Reminder - Mural design competition 

We would like to have a large mural painted on the wall in our Key Stage 1 playground. We 

would like our mural to be designed by our pupils and to contain our Vision, Mission and 

Values. Children were shown the video below in class this week.  

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vTNGLUzDBS2PUcFlc-

n1tmcqCLCFALS_gSA9LRxAOkW-

luqevWH3GvNRzwsgTnlz4YfzuByI6haoqT_/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000  

 

If your child would like to enter the competition you might like to watch the video together. 

Entries should be on an A4 sheet of paper. The winning entry will be painted on the wall by 

the pupil and their year group. Completed designs should be brought into school and given 

to their teacher by 9.ooam on Friday 25th June at the latest.  
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FCCS Virtual Quiz Night 

“FCCS are excited to announce that we will be running a VIRTUAL QUIZ NIGHT on 

Friday 9th July (8:30pm).  

 

Tickets cost £4.50 and will be available by ParentPay from next week until 8th July. 

Gather your teams or ask to be allocated to a team and get to know some new people. 

 

You will also be able to purchase bespoke chocolate boxes, cheese platters and wine to 

share with your team, by pre-ordering. Look out for details about ordering in next week’s CC 

briefing or ask your class reps for details from 25th June” 

 

Please also see attached FCCS meeting minutes from 14/06/21. 

 

 

 'Empathy is a Superpower!' 

 

 
 

This is a workshop for children aged 7-11 years old, taking place via Zoom on Saturday 26th 

June, 2-3pm. Free tickets are available on Croydon Libraries Eventbrite page.  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/croydon-libraries-25532894849  

 

 

Fundraising for Milan 

Many of our children play or have played football with Skillz over the years, and some may 

know Milan personally. Please see message below from Skillz: 

 

We are running an awesome raffle to raise money for our Superstar Milan, 

aged 6, who has been diagnosed with a terminal brain tumour. All proceeds 

from the raffle will go to his cause as we help his family raise £100k. By 

purchasing one or more tickets, you will be supporting this wonderful little 

boy. 

 

Tickets are £3 each and there are 4 signed footballer shirts to be won: Rio Ferdinand, 

Wilf Zaha, James McArthur and Eberechi Eze.  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/croydon-libraries-25532894849


Please see below link for further information 

 

https://raffall.com/241311/enter-raffle-to-win-signed-football-shirts-hosted-

by-skillz-uk-ltd 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

Lunch orders - reminder to all KS1 & KS2 parents 

The deadline to book hot lunches for the next four weeks of this Summer 2 term is 

Tuesday 22nd June, 11.55pm 

 

Please use the links below 

 

For w/c 28th June:      https://forms.gle/ezhwTJG3RtNCZmhg9 

 

For w/c 5th July:         https://forms.gle/sDjZL4arCd9eR7U4A  

 

For w/c 12thJuly:        https://forms.gle/sYRTQFYzsASULXbp8  

 

For w/c 19th July:       https://forms.gle/1c8Es28qVEEXBuEB7  

 

Prayer 

Dear God, 

Thank you for your promise that you are with us always.  

Thank you for the kindness and care the children show to one another at school.  

Please help all those who have to work in different ways this week because of the 

pandemic. 

Thank you that you give us peace when we talk with you. 

 

In Jesus’ name, 

Amen 

 

Regards 

Mrs Jo Richardson 
  

Executive Head Teacher 
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